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To the Honorable Public Utility Conunission of Ohio Commissioners: 
As a ctirrent employee of American Electric Power, I would like to remind you that decisions concerning Ohio 
Power and Coltimbus Southern Power will impact not only these utilities and their customers, but also the 
customers of AEP in other states. It is imperative to all AEP stakeholders that AEP be financially stable in order 
to conduct its day-to-day operations. Your decisions will have a direct impact on this stability. Only in a stable 
financial environment can the company as a whole continue to provide safe and reliable service to its customers. 

Thank you, Sherrill L. McCormack 
Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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First Energy is again nmning misleading ads on television. The current ad 
shows people knocking on doors to advise that AEP will be raising their electric 
rates. You don't know it has anything to do with First Energy tmless you watch 
to the very end. and then only to advise First Energy can lower yotir electric 
rate. This is extremely misleading as the only way First Energy can offer 
"cheaper" electric rates is the subsidy that the PUCO has granted them at the 
expense of AEP and all the electric customers of AEP in this area. Again, if 
First Energy can afford to run misleading ads then it can afford to pay it's own 
distribution rates to AEP without this subsidy. 

Please docket the attached in the case ntimber above. 
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As a current employee of American Electric Power, I would like to remind you that decisions concerning Ohio 
Power and Columbus Southern Power will impact not only these utilities and their customers, but also the 
customers of AEP in other states. It is imperative to all AEP stakeholders that AEP be financially stable in order 
to conduct its day-to-day operations. Your decisions will have a direct impact on this stability. Only in a stable 
financial enviroinnent can the company as a whole continue to provide safe and reliable service to its customers. 
Thank you, Sherrill L. McCormack 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 


